
July 22, 2020 

Melvin J. Malone, Esq. 

Butler Snow 

150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600 

Nashville, TN 37201 

Re:  Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company Regarding The Production Costs and 

Other Pass-Throughs Rider, Docket No. 20-00008 

Tariff Filing No. 2020-0033 

Dear Mr. Malone: 

This is to acknowledge the filing of your letter dated June 22, 2020 enclosing Twentieth Revised 

Sheet No. 12-Riders-1.  This tariff was approved by the panel at the regularly scheduled Commission 

Conference on June 15, 2020.  This filing formally executes the tariff with an effective date of June 

15, 2020. 

Please refer to the above referenced tariff number in any correspondence regarding this particular 

filing. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mairs 

Deputy Director of Utilities Division 

KM 20-14 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on July 22, 2020 at 5:39 p.m. 




